
RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS 
 

CITY OF LAFAYETTE 
Lafayette Youth Advisory Committee Meeting 

August 7, 2013 
 

DRAFT 
 
Call to Order/Roll Call 
Co-Chair JD Mangat called the August 7 meeting to order at 6:35 pm at the Starkey Building at 309 S. 
Public Road, Lafayette, Colorado.  The following Committee Members were present: Brynna Bostic, 
Madison Cowan, Theron Crawford, MiaBella DiFiore, Hailey Ettinger, Angelica Grimard, Faun Gulland, 
Max Hittle, Darci Maxwell, Tai Pham, Emma Piller, Abby Schmid, Megan Schmid, Balkarn Shahi, and 
Jasmine Trujillo. Also present was Advisory Member Elaina Verveer. 
 
Items from the Public 
Senior Advisory Board Member Jay Ruggeri invited the Committee to facilitate intergenerational 
activities, including karaoke, with the Senior Advisory Board during the Peach Festival on Saturday, 
August 17.   
 
Committee Minutes 
Minutes from the Committee Meeting of July 17, 2013 will be reviewed on August 21.  
 
Scheduled Items and Discussions 
Members reviewed applications submitted by local youth who are interested in serving on the Lafayette 
Youth Advisory Committee.  Subsequent recommendations will be shared with the Lafayette City 
Council, which will appoint and/or reappoint individuals to the Committee in September. Nine members 
will maintain their involvement during the 2013-2014 academic year; ten members, all of whom 
graduated from high school in May, will vacate their seats.       
 
Co-Chair JD Mangat extended an invitation from Congressman Polis’ office to attend a town hall meeting 
on Tuesday, August 13 at Josephine Commons.  In addition, JD invited members to support the WOW! 
Children’s Museum’s Comic Con event on Saturday, August 24.  MiaBella DiFiore, Darci Maxwell, and 
Emma Piller indicated that they were tentatively available to support the event. 
 
The Committee will reach out to City Council candidates the week of August 26 to identify a date for a 
City Council Candidates’ Forum.  Possible dates include September 18, October 2, and October 3.  
 
Members discussed new marketing materials that they hope to develop this fall, as well as discussed 
design elements for new member t-shirts.  Preliminary t-shirt designs will be reviewed on August 21.  
 
JD Mangat returned to the Committee’s earlier conversation regarding the Peach Festival.  Rather than 
host a table as in years’ past, the Lafayette Youth Advisory Committee will collaborate with the Senior 
Advisory Board during the event.  In addition to overseeing the karaoke machine, the Committee will 
develop an intergenerational trivia game, as well as support other activities as needed. A volunteer signup 
sheet was circulated to ensure at least three members would be available at all times during the Festival. 
MiaBella DiFiore and Elaina Verveer will meet with representatives from the Senior Advisory Board 
prior to the event to solidify details.   
 



The Committee will meet for dinner on August 12 to celebrate their collective accomplishments and 
honor members, who will be departing for college later this month.   
 
Adjournment  
The Committee Meeting of August 7, 2013 adjourned at 7:43 p.m. 


